

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Versions for ease of reading available on the THORL website. <u>HERE</u>

In this newsletter:

Round 5 of the THORL Season Round 6 of the THORL Season AFX Upcoming Releases

THORL Round 5 -@ SCHORC.

THORL travelled to SCHORC for Round 5, of the 2018/19 season.

The Winners for the day were:

Formula HO: Mike Ransley
GT Jet: Elliot O Gorman
AFX Le Mans: Andy Whorton
Sports Prototype: Elliot O Gorman
Top Junior: Aston Offer

Concours Winners: Pauline Smith, Kevin Fudge, Ray George & Henry Townsend. Many thanks to Al Wood and Ray George for hosting and setting up the track.

All the results and lots more pictures can be found on the THORL.co.uk website, under the results tab.





THORL Round 6 – 31st March @ Pinewood Raceway, Wokingham, Berkshire.

Round 6 of the THORL season takes place at Pinewood Raceway on Sunday 31st March.

The track will be laid atop Pinewoods 1/24 track. Directions and links to Pinewood raceway can be found on the THORL website.



AFX New Releases

The latest announcement from AFX:

"THEY ARE HERE. The new single cars have arrived at our warehouse after being delayed a week due to snow in the mountain pass between Sacramento and Reno. They are currently being shipped out to the distributors. Once that is done, we will open up our web site for purchase (probably sometime late next week). There will be 3 Audi LMPs (the two you have already seen and a white version) and the Russkit Daytona Cobra. I'll put up new photos when I get them." (15 Mar 19)

(Words and pictures courtesy of AFX from Facebook)





These are pictures of prototypes from earlier announcements, hopefully more pictures coming shortly on the AFX website and Facebook page..

A roadmap of further planned releases can be found at: https://blog.h0slot.ch/fahrplan-afx-neuheiten-4/

More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>. News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject.

www.thorl.co.uk www.ho-uk.org.uk